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Hello Chace,

This consultation is in reference to VA-24-00002 Dunckley. This project will
likely involve ground disturbing activities related to the demolition and modification of
existing structures.

This undertaking is located within the traditional territory of the Wenatchi Tribe, 1 of the 12
constituent tribes of the Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation (CTCR), which is
governed by the Colville Business Council (CBC). The CBC has delegated to the Tribal
Historic Preservation Officer (THPO) the responsibility of representing the CTCR with regard
to cultural resources management issues throughout the traditional territories of all of the
constituent tribes under Resolution 1996-29. This area includes parts of eastern Washington,
northeastern Oregon, the Palus territory in Idaho, and south-central British Columbia.

There are known cultural resources of precontact and historic significance nearby and this
particular plat is considered Very High Risk for an inadvertent discovery according to the
DAHP predictive model.

As the proposed undertaking involves previous development, we are recommending that the
project proceed under an Inadvertent Discovery Plan (IDP). As the project is the demolition
there is a high likelihood for historic artifacts, in addition there are precontact sites within a
mile of the proposed project. Please have the contractors and proponents

familiarize themselves with the WA Dept of Ecology's IDP form as it has photos that can help
with identification of cultural materials.

Thank you for consulting with the Colville Confederated Tribes History and Archaeology
Program.

On behalf of Guy Moura, Tribal Historic Preservation Officer.

Sincerely,
Connor Armi | Archaeologist Senior MA, RPA

History/Archaeology Program
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